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Recommendation No. §:

The Department of Transportation (the Department) should work with the General
Assembly to discontinue the Motorcycle Operator Safety Traiming (MOST)
program or implement changes to the MOST program to address the other
recommendations in this report.

Department of Transpeortation Response:
Agree. Implementation date: July 2012,

The Department will work with the General Assembly to explore the
options of discontinuing the Motorcycle Operator Safety Training (MOST)
program or imptementing changes to the MOST program to address the other
recommendations in this report. The Department will evaluate available
data to determine the efficacy of the current program as well as collaborate
with stakeholders and other motorcycle safety advocates to assess the
program and the best use of its funding.




